
We Have moved!
Effective March 30, 2017, the Human Resources Department has 
relocated to temporary offices in the first module across from Lavan 
Martin Assisted Living Facility.   This is the module that formerly 
housed Tribal Government Accounting.   All contact information 
remains the same.

Tribal Government Accounting and Federal Accounting has 
relocated to Building 600.  All contact information remains the 
same.


